Republic of the Philippines

Department of Education
Region VII, Central Visayas

DIVISION OF CEBU PROVINCE DQ!

Sudlon, Lahug, Cebu City

September 17, 2013

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
No._b2% . s.2013

JAPANESE GRANT AID FOR HUMAN RESOURCES DEVELOPMENT SCHOLARSHIP
(JDS) PROJECT FOR SCHOOL YEAR 2014-2015

To: OIC, Assistant Superintendents
Education Supervisors/ Coordinators
District Supervisors/OICs
Elementary and Secondary School Heads
Heads, Private Secondary Schools

1. Attached is Regional Memorandum No. 577, s. 2013, dated September 13, 2013,
entitled, “Japanese Grant Aid for Human Resources Development Scholarship (JDS)
Project for School Year 2014-2015.” ~

-

2. immediate and wide dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.

ardln ‘A
Schgols Dlvisi

NISIT, Ed.D.
Superintendent

Telephone Numbers: Website : wivw.depedcebuprovince.com
Schools Division Superintendent: (032) 255-6405 E-mail Add : depedcebuprovince@yahoo.com
Asst. Schools Division Superintendent: (032) 414-7457
Accounting Section: (032) 254-2632
Disbursing Section: (032) 255-4401

Admin/Legal: (032)253-7847
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JAPANESE GRANT AID FOR HUMAN RESOURCES DEVELOPMENT SCHOLARSHIP
(JDS) PROJECT FOR SCHOOL YEAR 2014-2015

To : Schools Division Superintendents
Officers-in-Charge of Regular and Interim Divisions

1. In support to the Department’s thrust of improving quality education through the human
resource development programs, this office informs all teaching and non-teaching personnel of
Region VI, Central Visayas that the Japanese Grant Aid for Human Resources
Development Scholarship (JDS) Project is now accepling applicants to its various
scholarship programs for School Year 2014-2015.

2, The JDS Project is a development undertakmg of the Government of the Philippines with
the assistance of the Government of Japan that aims to provide Philippine nationals with the
opportunity to obtain master’s degrees at the Japanese higher institutions to support the Human
Resource Training and Development program of the Philippine Government.

3. The program available for DepEd personnel is the JDS Project in the Philippines
{Component 1-1).

4, Eligibility of applicants, requirements, selection process and other information may be
inquired from any of the following:

Ms. Ruby Deanor or Ms. Joann Murillo

Unit 2-F-1, Island Plaza Salcedo, 105 L.P. Leviste St.
Salcedo Village, Makati City, Manila

Tel. No. 02-753-3261

Email: jicejdsphilippines@yahoo.com

Website: hitp://jds-scholarship.ora/
3. Wide dissemination this memorandum is desired.

I

CARMELITAT. DU GON
Director il
Officer-In-Charge

“Educating for a Strong Repreblec”
CTDAEBE, Jimgh

(RD’s Office) Tel. nos.: 032-231-1433; 231-1309; 414-7399; Telefax 414-7325; (ARD’s Office) Telefax: 032-255-4542,
Field Technical Assistance Division: 032-414-7324; Curriculum and Instruction Division: 032-414-7323; Quality Assurance and
Accountability Division: 032-414-4367; Resource Mobilization and Special Programs and Projects Division: 032-254-7062;
Budget and Finance Division: 032-256-2375; 253-8061; 414-7321; Payroll Service Unit: 032-414-7499;
Administrative Division: 032-414~7326; 255-1313; Plarming, Policy and Research Divison: 032- 233-9030; 414-7065;
Legal Section: 032-414-7366; Cashier Section: 032-231-1071; Records Section: 032-233-4769,
Supply Section: 032-414-7322; Strive: 032-232-9925; 414-0263; Guardhonsc- 032-231-2160
Email: www.deped_ro7@yahoo.com



